
     
            

 

 
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of 

Ocean Beach will hold a Board Meeting on Saturday, August 21, 2021 at 

11:15AM and a Public Hearing at 11:30 AM for the adoption of Local Law 04 of 

2021 to opt-out of allowing retail cannabis dispensaries and/or on-site cannabis 

consumption establishments to locate and operate within the Village 

boundaries.  The Meetings will be conducted IN-PERSON at the Ferry Terminal 

Boat House (location subject to change).   

 

  9:00 -11:00 AM Executive Session 

11:15 AM   General Session  

11:30 AM  Public Hearing 

 

For those who cannot attend in person.  Webex meeting information and 

instructions will be posted to the website: villageofoceanbeach.org three (3) 

days prior to the meeting.   All interested persons are welcome to attend. 

 

        
Steven W. Brautigam, 

Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

August 5, 2021 

 

Posted in the following places: 

Bulletin Board on Village Office Door 

Inside Village Office Door 

Bulletin Board at Ferry Terminal 

Bulletin Board at Post Off 

Bulletin Board at Village Green 

Website: www.villageofoceanbeach.org 
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